
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 4/6/2016 10:39:53 AM
Subject: Liquor Policy Spring Consultation

Attachments: Memo to M&C re liquor policy review March 31 2016.pdf

Dear Mayor and Council,

Please see attached memo from Kathleen Llewellyn-Thomas, General Manager – Community Services with 
an update on the liquor policy.

A short summary of the memo is as follows:
· The memo apprises Council of the upcoming consultation outreach commencing April 18th, 2016 

for the Vancouver Liquor Policy;
· It invites Council to attend the public events;
· It also provides a brief schedule, including a Council Workshop in June, further community 

consultation in the Fall, and a staff report by the year’s end.

Please contact Kathleen Llewellyn-Thomas at 604.871.6858 if you have any questions or concerns

Regards,
Sadhu Johnston

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 

sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
o. 604.873.7627 
twitter: sadhuajohnston
www.vancouver.ca
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